From: Aran Thayver <thayver@yahoo.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2010 1:29 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject:

Dear Sir,

The drastic reduction of leverage for forex accounts would have a devastating effect on the average retail account holders. Most of us would be shut out from the forex market because we would not be able to fund our accounts with the very large amounts of money required under the proposed new rules. This would deprive us of a vehicle to earn a good living and build wealth for ourselves and our families. Wealth building opportunities and avenues ought not to be made available only to the rich. The little guys should also be given opportunities to attain financial independence.

Thank you.

Regards Aran Thayver

The new Internet Explorer® 8 - Faster, safer, easier. Optimized for Yahoo! Get it Now for Free!